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Welcome to this edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll find information 
on upcoming events, efforts to reduce consumer energy utility 
disconnections, new CPUC reports and videos, and more.

Taking Advantage of the Growing Green Economy

The California Air Resources Board has developed, and is hosting, a free 
workshop entitled Taking Advantage of the Growing Green Economy - 
Real People. Real Solutions. Real Opportunities! in conjunction with the 
Green California Summit on Tuesday, March 16, 2010, at the Sacramento 
Convention Center.

I

CPUC Implements Measures to Address Residential Energy 
Utility Disconnections

The CPUC, in its ongoing efforts to reduce the number of natural gas and 
electric utility residential customer disconnections due to nonpayment, 
has ordered the state's investor-owned utilities to implement certain 
interim practices to better assist consumers.

CPUC Protects Consumers From Unscrupulous Moving 
Companies and Passenger Carriers

The CPUC, in its ongoing commitment to consumer protection, has taken 
a number of actions in the past quarter to protect consumers from 
illegally operating moving companies and passenger carriers.

SB GT&S 0301689

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov


for more assistance. ConsumersVisit our

S/Aomers to Give Greater Control Over Electricity Bills

The CPUC has for commercial, industrial, 
and agricultural customers of Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) as 
part of an effort to implement dynamic electricity prices for all California 
consumers.

New Videos on YouTube

Visit the
diversity program and March 4th workshop, and rail safety.

to watch new videos about the CPUC, its

CPUC Hosts Western Conference of Public Service 
Commissioners Meeting and Green Tech Forum

CPUC Commissioner John A. Bohn is the host of this year's
. This year's theme is

Greening the Wild West—It's More Than You Think.

New Reports Available Online

The CPUC's 2009 Annual Report is available 
is the CPUC's 1st Quarter 2010 
Legislature. For hard copies, please contact the News and Public 
Information Office at (415) 703-1366 or .

. Also available online 
to the
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